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We would like to thank Mr. Hooker and the Department for their cooperation
in reviewing our Cobalt Therapy Department. With your assistance we be-
lieve our unit 15 now in full compliance with Nuclear Regulatory
Commission requirements. If you have any further questions or comments
pertaining to our operation, please feel free to contact me.

Singerely,
Philo D. Hall
Executive Vice-President
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